
SLAC Meeting Notes 

3/14/16 

1. University Librarian Anne Kenney talked about the passing of President Elizabeth Garrett and 
her legacy at Cornell. Students shared their own experiences of having met or interacted with 
President Garrett. 

2. Curtis Lyons, Director of the Hospitality, Labor, and Management library cluster, discussed that 
we do not anticipate that the new College of Business will significantly change our services to 
the three schools. Each will continue to receive the bulk of their library services from their 
traditional library, with referrals to other campus libraries for specialized assistance as 
appropriate. CUL will continue to closely monitor the creation of the College and look for 
opportunities for new or expanded library services. Curtis answered questions from the 
students concerning the CCB and Cornell Tech. 

3. Kornelia Tancheva reported on issues brought up by the students at previous meetings. Then 
she asked for opinions on discontinuing the public view for the Classic Catalog. The students felt 
that the catalog should not be discontinued until two issues have been resolved—subject and 
call number browsing. Kornelia will relay the information to the Library’s Discovery and Access 
Team. 

4. There were no new issues.  


